
HEATHER GARDENS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 
Foundation Committee Report of May 11, 2022 Meeting  
 
Committee: Eloise Laubach, Chair, Charlane Plucheck, Becky Cole, Terry Schumacher, 
Mavis Richardson. and Vicki Spillane (new member). 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:02.  A quorum was present.  Mavis did not attend. 
 
Chair Comments: Introductions were made for our new member and the chair reported 
on the meeting with the AROs. 
 
We reviewed the notes of the April meeting and the Financial Report. 
 
Unfinished Business:  The Fund Raiser was discussed.  Other than two 
communications glitches the event was a success. (It appears a handful of residents 
thought the concert started at 6:30 pm instead of 6:00 pm and the cost of beer and wine 
was posted as costing $5.00 but that evening the price was $7.00). Montrell, Julie, the 
Clubhouse Staff, and Volunteers did a great job of helping with this event.  A big thank 
you to them. 
 
New Business:  The Committee has noticed the Foundation Donation form has some 
outdated information.  We will be working on an update with new pictures and updated 
Foundation projects.   
 
The Committee would like an update on 2 funded projects:  The ordering of the bench 
for which we received a refund and the landscape/bench project on Marina 
Drive.  Former COO Jason was our contact person, so we need to know who to contact 
for updates. 
 
The meeting ended at 1:40 pm. There will be no meeting held in June.  The next 
meeting will be on July 13 at 1:00 pm. 
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